Room Cc September News

Welcome to the start of our 2024-2025 school year! We couldn’t be more

excited! We have tons of fun-filled activities planned for your children. Our days
will be packed with learning, as well as art projects, stories, science and more!

A big part of our day will also involve free play, dancing, singing and socializing
with our new friends. Of course, outdoor time will be a part of our daily routine, if
the weather permits.

This month, our themes will include the colors: red, blue, yellow, and green. Story
time will be an important part of the day.

This month we plan to read: “Llama Llama Red Pajama”, “Ten Little Lady Bugs”,
“The Lion and the Mouse”, and “Blue Hat, Green Hat”.

Please bring diapers, wipes, extra clothes and a small blanket for your child at nap

time also please bring in a 4X6 family photo for us to keep and post on our

Family Board in the classroom. The children love to talk about their families with
their new friends!

We Look Forward To A Wonderful Year!

Room Cc Teachers




